
Exchange of views with TAIYO A&F CO., LTD and TAIYO Namibia LTD 

（10 April 2025） 
 
 

On 10 April 2025, Ambassador Asazuma invited Mr. Shogo Ueki, 

Representative Cape Town Representative Office of TAIYO A&F CO., LTD. 

and Mr. Antonio Mansinho, Managing Director of TAIYO Namibia LTD.  during 

their visit to Windhoek, to his residence for an exchange of views. 

 

Ambassador Asazuma, Mr Ueki and Mr. Mansinho exchanged views on 

conducting business in Namibia by Japanese affiliated companies and 

confirmed to continue relations between Taiyo Namibia and the Embassy. 

 

 

(From Left) Mr. Ueki (TAIYO A&F CO., LTD.) , Mr. Mansinho (TAIYO 

Namibia LTD), Ambassador Asazuma, Mr Yamada (Embassy of Japan) 


